
On 24 October, 2019, The Institute of Literature after M.Abegyan of the National Academy 

of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia organizes a jubilee scientific session devoted to the 

120th anniversary of Aksel Bakunts. 

 

The title of the report and the theses in 300 words (Armenian, Russian or English), the 

author's name and surname, degree, the work address, and the title of the report, mail 

address and phone number must be sent to the following e-mail address: 

vorskanyan.heriknaz@mail.ru till September 24, 2019. 

About the acceptance of the subject matter will be notified within a week after the receipt of 

the notification. 

 


